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Welcome to Saltergate Schools – Reception – September 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at our school from September 2025. For those 
joining us for the first time, we are thrilled to welcome you to our Saltergate family and for those in 
Discovery Learning, we are also thrilled you will be carrying on with your Saltergate journey! We 
recognise that it is an exciting time when your child starts “big school” but that you may also be nervous 
about this change. Please be reassured that we are here to help and support you and your children and 
to make this a smooth transition.  
 
Our EYFS team is well established, highly qualified and truly dedicated; they have helped many children 
to start school successfully and to enjoy a wonderful year in their Reception class. Our teachers and 
support staff work together to ensure that each child is known and celebrated as an individual. We aim 
to nurture our pupils, encouraging them on each step of their learning journey and enabling them to 
meet their full potential through an exciting and engaging curriculum. 
 
We have the contact details of the parent who completed the application for school through North 
Yorkshire and we will use these contact details for now. If your details change, please let the school 
office know and we’ll update our records.  
 
Admission Forms  
Please can you complete the following forms. Please complete these by Friday 30th May 2025.  
Admissions Form 2025 
School Trips 
Reception New Starter 2025 About Me  
 
Parent Welcome Meeting – Save the Date! 
We would like to invite you to a meeting at 6pm on 3 June 2025, where you can meet the EYFS Team 
and find out more information about the September start and our school. If possible, please attend 
without your children, as this makes it easier for everyone to listen to the presentation! We will be in 
touch with more information soon. 
 
Stay and Play Sessions 
We will be holding stay and play sessions for parents and children. These will be held after school 
from 3:30pm-4:15pm on May 15th, June 11th and July 3rd. We’ll be in touch with more information soon. 
Please follow us on Facebook for more information.  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MtbLiKkhCA
https://forms.office.com/e/r4iMX89tpL
https://forms.office.com/e/51sjhzJUXM


 

 

 
Transition / Getting to Know You Days  
We will be also welcoming your children to our ‘Getting to Know You’ days. An online booking form will 
give more information about these, and this will be sent via email. These will be held on the 9th and 10th 
July.  
 
You can keep up to date with our activities in school through the Summer Term by visiting our website 
www.saltergateschools.co.uk and following us on Facebook. Please also feel free to call the school 
office to chat to us and to ask any questions.  
  
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Hall 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/

